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MEMORANDUM 
 

October 17, 2018 
 
To:  Stormwater Management Commission 
 
From:  Kelcey Traynoff, Regulatory Supervisor 
  Kurt Woolford, Chief Engineer  
 
Re: Recommendation for WDO Community Certification  
 

 
ACTION REQUESTED: Approval of Community Certification Status 
 
SMC has received a request from the following municipalities to continue as non-certified 
communities: 
 

• Village of Indian Creek 

• Village of Winthrop Harbor 
 
SMC staff is currently coordinating with the remaining communities to finalize their re-

certification submittals. We anticipate bringing additional recommendations for re-certification to 

future SMC meetings for your consideration.  

Please feel free to call Kurt at (847) 377-7720 or Kelcey at (847) 377-7711 if you have any 

questions before the SMC meeting. 
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